

Chief Executive's Office PO Box 92189 Victoria Street West Auckland 1142

24 August 2016

Sasha Borissenko

Email: fyi-request-4447-ea2593be@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sasha

## Re Official Information Act Request

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 16 August 2016 requesting the following information:

I would like to request any information in relation to people who have been through the Auckland Hospital network who've had cases that concern Pokemon Go?

We do not collect information in the manner requested, however we have identified one person via an ACC claim.

**Injury Cause** 

Playing Pokemon GO, slipped when climbing a fountain and fell.

If you are unhappy with this response you have the right to complain to the Ombudsman under s28 (3) of the Official Information Act to seek a review of this decision.

Yours faithfully

Ailsa Claire, OBE

ande Como

**Chief Executive**